
 

 

June 22, 2021, Council Work Session and Special Meeting (104 W. 9th Ave) 

Council Members in attendance were Scott Holbrook, Jordan High and JB Klyap (via video).  Also in 

attendance were Mayor Joe Willauer, Clerk/Treasurer Kristi Millhouse, Maintenance Supervisor Sam 

Novich and Guest Craig Erickson from Great West Engineering 

Mayor Willauer called the Special Meeting to order at 7:00 pm.   

Discussion occurred regarding the American Rescue Plan (ARPA) Funding that is be provided to local 

governments and how the Town of Twin Bridges will appropriate their funds. 

Scott made a motion to apply bucket A ($39,450) of the APRA funds to the Levee Certification Study as 

match for the CDBG Grant and the remainder going to the Sewer Lift Station/SCADA System upgrades.  

Bucket B will also go to the sewer lift station/SCADA upgrade and remaining funding needed will be 

applied for through Bucket C.    Jordan Seconded the motion.  No further discussion.  Motion passed 

with a unanimous vote.   

Scott made a motion to approve the grant c application for the water system in the amount of $500,000.  

Jordan seconded the motion. No further discussion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

Council moved into the work session regarding discussion of Stonebraker’s purchase proposal of ground 

the Town owns. 

 


